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December 15, 2020  
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This product change notification is to inform customers’ of a recent change in the manufacturing 
process of the Q6 and Q8 product line.  If you have any questions please contact your local sales 
contact. 
 
Impacted series: Q6 & Q8 with pins V1  
 
Benefits:-  
• Reduce the number of molded back bodies  
• Expand the new part across our manufacturing locations  

• Improve production efficiencies and reduce tool maintenance  
 
See below:-  

Before (old)       After (new)  

                     
 
 

Notes:-  
All old issue stock has been consumed and BOMs updated with new. 
 
 

Ryan Chiarelli 
Product Manager – Switches & Indicators 
 


